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Term 3 

• All children settled in well 

• 6 classes this session and The Burrow, all classes are composites except P7 due to 
low intake in P1 this year. 

• P4/5 and P5/6 are sharing a space with room dividers, however there are issues with 
noise and consent has been given from Local Authority to reinstate a wall, 
fundraising between school and Parent Council to fund this 

• SMART TVs bought last session are now in place 

• Parentwise and Pupilwise information shared. Will be added to school newsletter 

• Standards and Quality Report 23/24 and School and Nursery Improvement priorities 
24/25 will be shared on school website 27th September and in newsletter 

• Stretch targets are still to be shared with school by Local Authority 

• New system called Progress being implemented this session for reporting across all 
curricular areas at end of year 

• P7s are leading a consultation across the school about houses, a form will be coming 
out to families 

• Children have been consulted about homework and parent feedback will be 
gathered at parent/carer conversation evenings 2nd last week of term 

• Limekilns Laps will be in Term 2 due to this being a short term and P7s being away at 
Ardroy 

• Upcoming dates; MacMillan coffee morning, parent/carer’s nights and flu 
vaccinations 

• Mrs Sloper, Miss Miller and Mrs Fenton will be attending Ardroy last week of term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


